

Warsaw, 21 May 2014

Dear Mrs Anna Nedyalkova D.Sc. President of Varna Frez University Chair of the Board of Trustees

Dear Professor,

The ALMAMER University is pleased to inform, that you have been awarded the degree of "Doctor Honoris Causa".

The event ceremony, held in the presence of president, governing board and students' delegation is planned on 28 May 2014 at 12.00. We would be very obliged if you could confirm the convenience of the date and whether you would come alone or with a companion.

At the same time, we wish to inform you that the accommodation in Warsaw, as well as the driver who would pick you up from the airport will be delivered by us.

I look forward to hearing from you soon.

Yours sincerely

Prof. PhD Janusz Merski

ALMAMER University President